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PASSAIC COUNTY CLERK, DANIELLE IRELAND-IMHOF, PROVIDES 
PASSPORT APPLICATION PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
Paterson, NJ – Danielle Ireland-Imhof, Passaic County Clerk, provides a public 
service announcement regarding passport applications. It has come to our attention 
that certain websites are charging a fee for the download of passport applications 
and forms. The U.S. Department of State makes available all passport applications 
and forms, including the DS-11 first time passport application; DS-82 adult passport 
renewal application; DS-64 lost or stolen passport form; and the DS-3053 consent 
form. Passport applications and forms are available in a PDF format to be printed 
and completed by hand, or in a fillable PDF format to be completed online and then 
printed out. There is no fee associated with obtaining these applications 
or forms when retrieved from U.S. Department of State website,  
www.travel.state.gov  or the Passaic County Clerk’s  Office website, 
www.PassaicCountyClerk.org.  
 
For additional information regarding passports, please contact our office at (973) 
225-3690 or email at PassaicCountyClerk@passaiccountynj.org. 
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